Dear Applicant,

St Anne’s is seeking to appoint a dynamic Deputy Headteacher who has ambition and drive. You will be working
alongside our newly appointed Headteacher on a journey to achieve outstanding outcomes in all phases across our
school.

St Anne's has a Nursery, an Early Years Foundation Stage, as well as Key Stages 1&2. We also offer, as part of the
school day, a Breakfast club and After School care.

At St Anne’s, the Catholic vision of education underpins all we do and say. Our Mission Statement, Learn to Love,
Love to Learn” clearly expresses how we make this vision a living reality in the daily life of our school. Governors,
staff and children are given many opportunities and quality time to reflect on how they can contribute to and
enrich this mission.

Our visionis to ...
e nurture a vibrant Christian Community living with shared values

e celebrate the uniqueness of individuals within our whole school community and empower them to achieve their
dreams & aspirations

* be a community that fosters positive relationships
¢ build on our current high standards of teaching and learning, through continuous school improvement
e set challenges to staff to develop rounded children with excellent foundations

If you believe you are passionate about these values and can extend this vision to meet the ever changing needs of
our society we would be delighted to receive your application for the Deputy Headship of St Anne’s.



When making your application, please bear in mind both the person specification that we have provided and the
skills mentioned within the advertisement. You are encouraged to visit our school as you contemplate your future
in senior leadership.

We offer the successful applicant an opportunity to make a difference to the community of St Anne’s Catholic
Primary School which has over 150 year history of education serving the parish of St Anne and BL Dominic, one of
the first post-emancipation Catholic parishes, which today is important nationally and internationally..

The governors believe this is a unique opportunity and an exciting challenge for the successful applicant.
Yours sincerely,
Carmel Foster

Chair of Governors



